
 
Staying with Hinemihi  

wananga & noho marae  
August 29th 2010 

 
 
 Today “Hinemihi’s People” are holding a wananga/workshop      
 on the future of Hinemihi at Clandon Park.  

 

 

 
 

 In addition, for the first time since Hinemihi has been at   
 Clandon Park (1892), she is hosting a noho marae  
 /sleepover:  overnight 29-30 August.  
 

 This is a part of a series of events to develop Hinemihi as a  
 living marae and a centre for Maori Cultural activity in the  
 UK.   
 
 
 
 
 To receive information about the Hinemihi Project: 
 Please add your contact details to a list of “Hinemihi’s People”   
 Or email  d.sully @ucl.ac.uk 

 


